
 

  

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
32nd Annual Holidays in the City Grand Illumination 

Parade Saturday, November 19th 
 

We need your helping hands to make this event a 
magical experience for everyone! Celebrate the start of 

the holiday season by volunteering for the Grand 
Illumination Parade. There are volunteer opportunities 
for groups, organizations and individuals. The Parade 

also offers the opportunity to provide branded 
volunteers from your organization or company. 

 
For more information, Contact Jen at 

jewing@downtownnorfolk.org or visit holidaysinthecity.net 


